UNITED BREAKIN ASSOCIATION THE NEWSLETTER FOR UBA MEMBERS Volume 1, Issue 1

WHAT IS THE UBA?

Come to an online meeting (or join by telephone) on August 14th, Wednesday, to learn about the United Breakin Association (UBA).

Please email us if you are interested by August 14th, no later than 4pm EST: unitedbreakin@gmail.com Please include your name, email address, main crew affiliate, and location (state). Upon receipt, we will email you back a personal log-in link for the meeting. The link will allow you to join via telephone and/or internet.

If you miss this call, don't fret. We will have another online meeting August 28, September 4, and September 11th at 8pm EST. Please make sure you state which meeting you want to attend when you email us at unitedbreakin@gmail.com

WHO IS INVITED?

Bboys and bgirls

WHY SHOULD YOU ATTEND?

We have had meetings for the past several months and have been requested to continue the move forward – in an effort to create an association that is run by the Breakers, and will help promote, protect, and grow the breakin' community.



GOOGLE DRIVE

Once you attend a meeting, we will provide you with a Google Drive link to the member only files, so you can help spread the word with the posted presentations/information.

Date: August 12, 2013

Editor: Amit Naday

BBOY AUTOGRAPHED ITEMS FOR SALE ON EBAY

You can own a part of history! Spread the word that we have posters for sale, signed by the bboys that attended the recent UBA meeting in NYC, held at the Major League Baseball Players Association's offices. Signatures include: Leanski, Rival, Sweet Lu, Kid Glyde, El Nino and Tazk.



We are hoping you can spread the word via social media platforms so we can get the highest bidder (in or outside the breakin' community). These funds will help support the UBA and its efforts, 100%.

Items will soon go up for bid on eBay, but if you want to snatch it up before it's gone, send your bid to unitedbreakin@gmail.com.

VOLUNTEER

If you would like to help in this endeavor, please email us at unitedbreakin@gmail.com if you

want to be part of the following ad hoc committees:

- Newsletter (help put the content together)
- Media (help put the media list together for press releases)
- Website (help design the UBA website)

These will be small groups of 3-4, so first come first serve.

COMING SOON:

- UBA LOGO ANNOUNCEMENT
- UBA Website
- UBA Membership information

Got any comments, suggestions or requests for the UBA Newsletter? Send them to Amit Nadav: amit.nadav@yahoo.com